

RECEIVED NYSCEF: 08/19/2015

December 17, 1996

Mr. George-Matouk 37 West 26th Street New York, NY 10010

Saint Vincents Hospital and Medical Center

153 West 11th Street New York, NY 10011 Telephone 212 604-7000

Academic Medical Center of New York Medical College Dear George:

Thank you for your recent gift of 120 shares of Olin Corporation stock to Saint Vincents Hospital's capital campaign, Advancing the Art of Healing. For your records, your gift is valued at \$4,575.

As you requested, your gift will be allocated to the Parent Education Program Endowment and will have a great impact on the program and the children and families it serves.

George, on behalf of Saint Vincent's family, I thank you for your friendship, generosity, and support and wish you a joyous Christmas season and a most happy New Year.

Sincerely

Joseph G/Savage Vice President, Development and Public Affairs

JGS/nh